Local businesses and people throughout
the Rush County community will be collecting
gently used and new Coats For Kids
October 16th thru October 27th 2017.

If sfou are in need of a coat this Winter,
please join us November 4th, 2017 from
9 AM - 12 PM as we distribute the coats
at the Rush County F.O.P. building
located behind Waggoner Pool.

*Children must be present to receive coat (s).

Sponsored By:

Dean’s Dry Cleaning & Laundry
Thank You To All!!!




